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Dear Compass user,
Improving our user experience is an important theme in our product roadmap this year, and we’ll 
be rolling these updates out gradually throughout the year. 
If your school has decided to opt-in, the following will change for all users in your school 
community, with examples below:
•   A new login page
•   A new header across all modules
•   A new look homepage

Please note that none of these changes will impact the functionality that you are used to within 
Compass, they are updates to the design that we hope will make your use of Compass easier. 
Through prioritising inclusion and accessibility as core design principles, the new Compass 
interface is intended to be simpler, cleaner and more contemporary.
As always, we’re dedicated to making Compass workflows more intuitive so we can save teachers 
and staff precious time, help students to manage theirs, and better connect school communities. 
We would love to hear your feedback on the new Compass experience.
We’re excited to continue this journey with you.

The Compass Team


